CMS - Resource Planning


PPESP/95/47





	The Panel noted the written report on the CMS calorimeter by the referee J.R. Fry and the addendum thereto (PPESP/95/47A).  The Panel also heard the oral report by the referee D.M. Websdale on the tracker readout. 





	The Panel made the following comments:





	The Panel noted that the collaboration had addressed most of the issues associated with the 3 scenarios. 





	Hard decisions had clearly been made even for the optimised solutions, especially where RAL Technology Department effort is concerned. 





	The Panel noted that the collaboration was making a bid for an extra 1.5 SY/Y for the calorimeter regional centre and 0.6 SY/Y for the tracker readout.  The Panel delayed any decision on this and on the sharing between ATLAS and CMS until the next meeting. 





	The Panel felt that the general strategy outlined was sound. 





	The Panel were very supportive of the establishment of a Calorimeter Regional Centre.





	The Panel request more detail on the tasks which would be performed by the "Regional Centre" for the tracker readout system and which would be performed by industry in the light of the quality assurance requirements for the very large number of units which will need to be handled. 





	The Panel noted that the RAL technology effort profile requested did not match the guidelines.  It is unlikely that such a profile will be possible - the collaboration is asked to address this issue. 





	The Panel would also like to know how the requested 10%  descoping (by the LHCC) and staging scenarios might affect the UK commitments. 





	The Panel requests that the collaboration work with the referees and also the Chairman and Secretary of the Panel to produce the required information for the December PPESP meeting. 





	The Chairman thanked all the referees.


